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MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

February 15, 2001

TO:


JULIAN BURKE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER




MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:

GOVERNMENT RELATIONS DEPARTMENT

STATE

As noted in a previous legislative brief, Senator Alarcon will be requesting an audit of the MTA.  It is now our understanding that this legislative audit requested by Senator Alarcon will address safety and part-time operators.  A formal notice of the hearing is being sent to the MTA in the next few days.   

The Joint Committee on Legislative Audit will hold a hearing on Senator Alarcon’s audit request on Monday, February 26, 2001, at the State Capitol in Sacramento. 
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